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End of Document 

Avoid engaging in any conduct that is or could be perceived as a conflict of interest. Refrain 

from using PVDR property, services or supplies for personal reasons unless given prior 
permission by the appropriate staff member. Contact a member of the Executive Staff if I have 

any questions or concerns about PVDR's policies, procedures, interpersonal communications or 
my volunteer responsibilities. In order to remain in good standing, I understand that I am 

required to consistently adhere to the 

Code of Conduct. 
I understand that any unauthorized release of photographs taken in or around PVDR facilities 

can result in dismissal from the volunteer program and legal action may occur. 
I understand that any unauthorized release or carelessness in the handling of this confidential 

information is considered a breach of the duty to maintain confidentiality. 
I further understand that any breach of the duty to maintain confidentiality could be grounds for 
immediate dismissal and/or possible liability in any legal action arising from such breach. 

Implied Endorsement Policy 

Peaceful Valley has a 20 year reputation of providing professional rescue services and giving 

our animals the very best care. We, as an organization, must protect PVDR from alignment with 

other causes or rescues. The Trustees are responsible for determining which alliances PVDR 

will make. Employees are prohibited from wearing logos of other organizations/causes during 

working hours or while representing PVDR. Employees are prohibited from signing any petition if 

it can be implied that you are representing PVDR and PVDR is endorsing your actions. 
Employees are prohibited from referencing PVDR while engaging in social media arguments. 

Dress Code/Uniform Policy

All Peaceful Valley Donkey Rescue employees must wear a PVDR shirt while working. Each new 

employee will be issued 3 PVDR herd shirts at the start of employment and 2 additional shirts 

after 2 weeks. Employees are allowed to request up to two new PVDR herd shirts each calendar 
year after their start date. Any other Peaceful Valley garments should be purchased at the 

employee discounted rate. If an employee is terminated or resigns from their position with the 

company, all shirts provided by Peaceful Valley must be returned to the appropriate Regional 

Manager for their area.

Please refrain from Political or Religious debate while representing the Peaceful Valley 

Donkey Rescue. 
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Implied Endorsement Policy 

Peaceful Valley has a 20 year reputation of providing professional rescue services and 
giving our animals the very best care. We, as an organization, must protect PVDR from 
alignment with other causes or rescues. The Trustees are responsible for determining 
which alliances PVDR will make. 

• Employees are prohibited from wearing logos of other organizations/causes during 
working hours or while representing PVDR.

• Employees are prohibited from signing any petition if it can be implied that you are 
representing PVDR and PVDR is endorsing your actions.

• Employees are prohibited from referencing PVDR while engaging in social media 
arguments.

Signature of Employee:                

Peaceful Valley Donkey Rescue Board of Trustee's

John Roueche, DVM   john@pvdr.org
Kevin Elliott  kevin@pvdr.org
Debbie Foley  debbie@pvdr.org
Scott Jewett scott@pvdr.org  Compliance Officer
Joshua Meyers joshua@pvdr.org
Jake Meyers jake@pvdr.org




